OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

STEVE BULLOCK GOVERNOR



JOHN WALSH LT. GOVERNOR

March 5, 2013

Mike Koopal Whitefish Lake Institute 635 Denver St. Whitefish, MT 59937

Dear Mike:

I would like to offer my sincere thank you for forming the Whitefish Lake Institute. I appreciate your work with developers to protect a critical wetland to Whitefish Lake and the Whitefish community. Your work does not go unnoticed and I congratulate you on your achievements.

Sincerely,

STEVE BULLOCK

Governor